
Town of Jackson, Minutes of the Meeting of the Trustees of the Trust Funds, 
September 13, 2019, 11:00 AM 
 
Attendees: Linda Terry, Chris McAleer and Helene Matesky 
 
The minutes of the last meeting were approved as circulated with no changes or 
additions. 
 
Chris distributed copies of requests from the Board of Selectmen for withdrawals 
from the trusts listed below:    
 
$1,222.63 from the Melloon Ground Water Expendable Trust (0071)  
Invoice from HEB Engineers, Dated 6/30/19, for testing ground water samples and 
submitting results to NHDES. 
 
$99,000.00 from Road Reconstruction Capital Reserve Fund (0064) 
Invoice from All State Asphalt Inc., Dated 7/30/19, for repaving Whitney Hill and 
Woodpecker Ridge Roads. 
 
$19,035.90 from State Aid Reconstruction Expendable Trust (0058) 
Invoice from Bryant Paving, LLC, Dated 8/28/19, for part of the cost of new 
sidewalks along Route 16. 
 
Trustees approved all the withdrawals after reviewing and discussing the invoices 
submitted. 
 
Chris reported that he has received $202,000 from the Board of Selectmen for 
deposit into several trust accounts as approved at the March Town Meeting. 
All funds approved for 2019 have now been deposited in the appropriate trusts. 
 
He also received a check for $100.00 for a cemetery plot and deposited it into the 
Jackson Cemetery Trust (0013) 
 
As there was no further business the meeting was adjourned. 
 
Helene Matesky 
September 16, 2019 


